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WELCOME TO DCPC ONLINE 
Hi, I hope you are keeping well. Would you like something to help pass the time, while we 
are in lockdown under the coronavirus safety measures? Mike Arblaster and I have been 
working this week on how we can interact with members through the club website. Mostly, 
we have been setting up the systems behind the scenes to handle the raw to result (R2R) 
challenge. 

Firstly, a big thank you to members who have sent in images for the R2R challenge. Also, a 
big thumbs up to the volunteers who have processed them. Go to the club website on 
Monday evening to see the week 1 results. 

While you’re there, why don’t you pick some images from the gallery to process, and also 
send me some of your images to go in the gallery in future weeks? 

Also, if you have any thoughts about how we can keep in touch and if you can offer to lead 
an initiative, please let me know. 

Brenda Howard 

 

RAW TO RESULT-R2R 

Each week, on Monday evening, we will post the R2R images processed during the past 
week. You will find these in the “after” gallery except for images that have not been 
processed by three reviewers. Where an image has been processed by one or two reviewers 
the original image along with its “after” version(s) will stay in the “before” gallery until it has 
been reviewed by three people or until it has been in the “before” gallery for three weeks 
whichever comes sooner, at which point it will be moved to the “after” gallery. You will also 
see a document showing thumbnails of the before and after images side-by-side as well as 
the processing notes from the member(s) who edited them. We will add more images to the 
“before” gallery so there is always a good choice for you to have a go at. Because we want 
to keep the challenge alive, “Before” images will be removed after three weeks, or when 



three people have chosen them to edit, whichever comes sooner. The “before” gallery will 
then be topped up from the image bank. 

We would like to send the “after” images to the original author & the editors, as there are 
limitations to the quality and size we can display on website. If you edit an image and would 
prefer that we do not share it with the author, please let me know when you return your 
edited image. 

So far, I have received images from only a few members for the gallery. I need more please. 
I will keep them in the image bank to add in future weeks. 

Contact me at bren.howard1@btinternet.com and see last week’s bulletin for full details. If 
you have any feedback or suggestions to improve this initiative please do get in touch. 

 

MEMBER ARTICLES/BLOGS-“WRITE UP YOUR PHOTOGRAPHIC PROJECT” 

Thank you to Paul and Christine for getting the ball rolling with members’ articles. Again, we 
need more of these. Please email Mike Arblaster at mike.arblaster@virgin.net with your 
contributions. We will aim to post one on the website each week. 

 

PREVIOUS ISSUES OF THE NEWSLETTER  

This newsletter is mailed directly to all club members. Previous issues are also available on 
the club website under “online club activities” 

 

Brenda Howard 

DCPC committee member 


